March 25, 2020 Governor Beshear’'s Healthy
At Home mandate means all locations of the
Breckinridge County Public Library will
“remain closed to In-person services. We will
be unable to check out any items, but we
were able to mass change due dates. All
material that was checked out in March will
now be due back April 30. Fines will be
wailved for the entire month of April and we
ask that you hold on to your items until we
reopen. We will continue to update our
Facebook page and will be checking
Facebook messages. We are pleased to
continue to offer various online services
including Overdrive/Libby and Scholastic
BookFlix. Also we want to remind you that
the WiFi is working and open to the public
at the Hardinsburg Main Library and the
lIrvington Branch Library. Please practice
social distancing with using WiFi. We will
be following the recommendations of the
CDC and state government officials iIn
determining when it is safe to resume In-
person services. We will reopen when the
executive order is lifted. We miss all of you,

our patrons, and hope to see you soon!!!
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